
UPDATE: REVISED DEADLINE FOR  

2016 Project Foster Youth College 
Scholarships 

Applications now due March 1, 2016  

The Project Foster Youth College Scholarship application deadline has been 
changed.  The new deadline is March 1, 2016. All applications must be emailed or 
postmarked on or before March 1. 
If more time is needed to obtain a transcript or, if applicable, proof of enrollment, submit 
the application form on time with a note explaining that the other document(s) will follow. 

For questions, 
email ProjectFosterYouth@gmail.com or darryn@calyouthconn.org 

Project Foster Youth College Scholarships are unrestricted $600.00 grants 
paid directly to foster youth to use to pursue their college studies.  The 
scholarships are made possible by donors from all over California and beyond 
who recognize the resilience, hard work, and worthy goals of foster youth who 
seek to obtain a college education. 
 
The scholarships are available to any current or former foster youth from 
California who was in court-ordered foster care at age 13 or any point after, 
and who is currently enrolled or will enroll in college or university during 
2016. There is no age limit or minimum grade point average. Download the 
application for full details on how to apply. 

Applications are due March 1, 2016 
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